
 
Thank you for electing me to serve as your Worshipful Master for the coming year.  With declining 
membership in fraternal organizations nationwide, it is time to take stock of our Lodge and take 
whatever steps we can to make membership but meaningful and enjoyable. 
 
I look forward to your thoughts and suggestions as to best serve our fraternity and I cannot stress 
enough how we need every Brother to support Stephenson Lodge by attending our meetings and 
sharing in our fellowship. 
 
On February 11, we are holding our annual Valentine’s Day Dinner at our Lodge.  Dinner starts at 
6:30 pm and we have a delicious, gourmet home-cooked meal planned. This is always a popular event 
that is well-attended. 
 
Tickets are still only $20.00 per couple and are sure to sell out, so contact Bro. Buzz Vaughan at 
bvaughn333@gmail.com, or 443-655-1501 today to reserve your tickets. Tables are filling fast so 
make your reservation before it’s too late. 
 
Looking forward to a terrific evening of good food and fellowship and I hope to see you there. 
 
Carl Lee, WM 

Worshipful Master, 2017 

 


